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October 1, 2018 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Richmond Elementary PTA (TIN 93-6039393) is a non-profit organization with tax-exempt status under section 

501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.  We are a subordinate organization to Oregon PTA and National PTA.  

Please contact me if you require a copy of the IRS determination letter dated May 23, 1955. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Angelena Garlock-Balzer 

Treasurer, 2018 – 2019 

RichmondPTATreasurer@gmail.com 

 

 


